
Homework challenge card Autumn term 2022: Year 2  Don’t forget to upload your homework to ClassDojo! 

Activity-English 

List traditional tales that you 
have read and compare them.  

 

How are they the same and how 
are they different? 

Activity 

Imagine you are going to the 
woods for the day, you might 
even want to do it!  

Write a list of things you would 
need to pack.  

Now write instructions for how 
to get there.  

Activity 

Create a forest story about a 
magical old tree in the deep dark 
forest.  

Who lives there?  

Why is it magical?  

Don’t forget to include a         
beginning, middle and end. 

Activity 

Write five questions you would 
like to ask Bethan Woollvin, the 
author of Little Red. 

Don’t forget to include capital 
letters and question marks! 

A question mark looks like this 
…  ? 

Activity-Maths 

Go on a walk through a wooded 
area. Make a tally chart of how 
many oak trees, horse chestnut 
trees, sycamore trees, daisies, 
dandelions and bluebells you see 
on your journey. (You can choose 
your own plants or trees if you 
wish). 

Can you make this into a graph? 

Activity 

Walk through the forest or look 
at a picture of a forest. 

 

What different shapes do you 
see?  

Draw and label some of these 
shapes. 

Activity 

Can you create number          
sentences using outdoor          
resources? 

 

For example use sticks to write 
the number sentence 12 + 1 = 13 

Activity 

Can you recall the x2, x5 and 
x10 times tables? 

 

Can you say them forwards and 
backwards? 

Activity-Curriculum 

Create a picture to show The 
Great Fire of London? 

 

Try to create light and dark   
areas by shading. 

Activity 

Build a bridge crossing over a 
stream in the forest?  

(It could be real or imaginary). 

 

What materials will you use? 

Activity  

Research our capital city of  
London. 

What can you tell me about the 
human and physical features 
there? 

Can you label them on a map. You 
could even create your own map. 

Activity 

Choose an animal that you would 
find in the forest.  

Make a fact-file all about it.  

 

You may want to do this using 
technology. 


